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Congratulations to the Netball Skills team 
who recently won the North Solihull     
Netball Skills final, beating Bishop Wilson 
Primary in a keenly contested final. This is 
the second time in 3 years that Smith`s 
Wood have won this trophy. 
 
Well done to our gymnastics team who  
finished third overall, winning the bronze 
medal. This team also included a number 
of impressive individual performances 
which secured medals. 
 
More medals were also won by the Year 2 
Maths Team who won silver medals at the 
recent North Solihull maths event. 

Parents’ Evening will take place on     
Wednesday 13/2/19 from 3.30pm –7.30pm. 
 
All pupils have been given an appointment 
time. Around 90% of parents/carers attend 
for this important opportunity to find out how 
your child is progressing. 
 
Please enter the school via the main entrance. 
Children must be directly supervised at all 
times. 
 
Please note that staff have been directed to 
stick as closely as possible to the appointment 
time. 
 

Spring term 
 
13/02/19   Parents Evening 
 
18/02/19 to 22/02/19  Half term  
 
PUPILS ARE BACK ON 25/2/19 

 
Top classes for attendance  
(attendance since 3/9/18) 
 
1. = 6TT   98.1% 
2. = 3LB   97.6% 
3. = 5MH  97% 
3.   = 5AM  97% 
3.   = 1SG   97% 

With half of the school year completed,      
attendance stands at 96.3%. 
 

This is slightly above the national average of 
previous years and is our best ever start to a 
school year. 
 

Attendance has been hit badly over the past 10 
days with colds and flu affecting children of 
all ages. 
 

Remember, if your child is ill, do not be 
tempted to take the whole week off unless  
absolutely necessary. Also, please be sure to 
inform the office that your child is ill so that 
we know they are safe. 


